

November 19, 2020

Dear Laboratore Families

The office remains open for in person speech therapy. We are carefully considering everyone's sefety and strive to adhere to the social distancing mandates. Please review the gailetines we must follow that are currently our "rew enemal."

- As we move into colder weather, we ask that all drivers use curbaide drop off and pick up. Please note that it is not recessary to call the office to notify us that you are here; often a therapist is in a treatment room and unable to answer. We appreciate your patience in the overs an appointment rure a tow minutes behind.
- 2. As a remember to caregivers that accompany young patients into therapy. It is our policy to permit only one adult/patient. All adults must wear masks. Whating in our lottly is currently not permissible. Therapids will wear masks, however, masks may need to be pulled down intermittently to provide models for language or speech production.
- There are some instances in which the parent needs to participate in the therapy session with their child. For example, if a child is very young. One parent will be allowed to alter the session with their child. The parent must wear a mask and adhere to the office handwarding assist.
- Thorapy will <u>not</u> commence if the patient has or has had a runny nose, cough, lover, etc. within the point 72 hours. If a patient shows up tast is visibility exhibiting any of the above. Thorapy will be cancelled.
- You will not be charged for 24 hour or less cancellations if there is a medical reason, i.e., signs of filmess. Missed/no caltino show appointments do not spoke to this worker.
- If a patient or connecte in your family has come into contact with connecte who has could-10, we sait that you notify this office. Please follow the self-quarantine containers are found on othe own. This manifest includes all self-manifest.